From: Ebony Jones [mailto:ebjones@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 5:02 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Andrea Sáenz
Subject: RE: Official Travel Disclosure November 2013

To: Steve Berlin

RE: Official City Travel Disclosure November 2013 
 

This is disclosure of official City business travel for Andrea Saenz who traveled to Birmingham, AL to present at the 28th National Museum and Library Services Board Meeting. The Board provides policy advice for the federal Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS) through grants, research and policy development and supports many different types of museums and libraries.

This meeting was held Friday, November 15, 2013 in the Richard Arrington Auditorium of the Birmingham Public Library in Birmingham, AL. Andrea was a presenter at the Board meeting; her airfare and lodging was covered by the Institute of Museum and Library Services and ground transportation will be reimbursed by the IMLS as well. 

Thank you, Ebony

Ebony Jones
Assistant to the First Deputy Commissioner
 
CHICAGO PUBLIC LIBRARY
